HD Stafford PAC Meeting Minutes

February 10th, 2016

President: Shannon Duralia

Vice-president: Shannon Hindley

Fundraising: Sarah Miller and Jennifer Bradford

Secretary: Tanya Lightbody

Treasurer: Michael Hylands

DPAC: Rebecca Smith and Jennifer Parsons

In attendance: Shannon Duralia, Shannon Hindley, Tanya Lightbody, Michael

Hylands, Rebecca Smith, Tricia Mein, Sarah Miller

Principal: Shawn Davids

Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Acceptance of previous minutes by Shannon Duralia and seconded by Tricia Mein.

Principal Report:

- Celebrations Grade 8 girls in basketball play-offs.
- Mrs. Bhamra expecting her second child in July.
 Congratulations to her!
- Mr. Davids and two teachers went to WEB training in Washington –
 WEB stands for 'Where Everyone Belongs' there will be WEB
 leaders who will be leaders for the upcoming grade six students for
 the entire school year grade eight students will have an application
 process to be future WEB leaders
- Mr. Safiq athletic director for the school, runs the school intramural program three days a week, runs rugby

• Jesse Miller is coming to Stafford in February. He is a social media expert. He will be speaking to students as well as hosting a parent night in February, date to come.

President Report:

- Mr. Grill's classes going on a LEPS field trip to help with a creek clean up. He is asking the PAC for \$100.00 to help with expenses.
- Canuck tickets up for raffle. We will be selling the tickets at sport games, also selling them at the opening night of the BFG on February 23rd. The draw will be on that night. The tickets are for a game on February 25th against Ottawa. Tickets will be 1 for \$2.00, 3 for \$5.00 or 15 for \$10.00.

Fundraising Report:

UPCOMING FUNDRAISING EVENTS

- Canucks raffle tickets for sale in February
- Purdy's fundraiser in March for Easter
- Hanging baskets will be going on sale for Mother's Day
- DFS online items for Spring will go on sale in April
- Neufeld Farms barbecue items for sale in June

Treasurer Report:

- Hawks Nest going strong.
- We sold all the Panago certificates for Mr. Camara.

DPAC Report:

• Focus is on Emergency Preparedness. The district is giving \$300.00 to each school to buy 'hard items' such as flashlights, etc.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Next meeting March 9th at 6:30 p.m. in the library.